
Chairman Peterson, Vice Chair Cirino and Ranking Senator Craig;  
 

I am a physician submitting in writing only MY OPPOSITION to bill HB218. Vaccines are a medical 
advancement that save millions of lives and protect us from severe disease.  They are a public health 
necessity, immunizing the majority, protecting us and the most vulnerable from severe and debilitating 
disease and/or death.  Please oppose HB218.  Thank you. 
 
 
Lori A. Aronson, MD 

Professor of Clinical Anesthesia & Pediatrics 

University of Cincinnati College of Medicine 

Division of Pediatric Cardiac Anesthesia 

Director of Liver Transplant Anesthesia 

Cincinnati Children's Hospital Medical Center 

Cincinnati, OH 45229 

 


